
 

 

 

 

14 September 2023  

 

PSHCE Lessons – Year 1 children  

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

We would like to make you aware that we will be looking at our Year 1 Relationships Unit in our PSHCE lessons 

this half term.  

As part of the lessons we will be covering naming parts of the body, including vagina, penis and testicles.  

These topics are part of the curriculum and give children a better understanding of the world around them.  

If you wish to discuss anything regarding any of these topics, please get in touch with your child’s class teacher 

via the school office.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs Adcock and Mrs Pirie 

Year 1 Team 

 

 

 

  

 

 


